
Western Region Annual General Meeting – June 25, 2020 

Membership Services 
 

Releases / two team contract and Education relocations were all done in good time this year, thanks to everyone.   

Everyone did a great job checking their TRF’s we had no issues in January as in previous years.  

Tribunals – 0 

Closest / Current  
Home Association – Where the player lives 
Current Association – The association where the player played in 2019-20 Season 
 
If the player’s home association has a team then they must try out and play at home if offered a spot.  If the home 
association does not have a team then the player must go to the current association (where the player played in 2019-
20 season).  If neither of these associations has a team or the player is not offered a spot then they start with closest 
from the home association. 
 
If a player did not play out of association in the 2018-19 season then the player will automatically follow the closest 
association matrix.  You can find this on the WR website. 
 
After 3 full seasons in a row playing for an association the player become’s  a member of that association. 
 
 
Tryouts 
Players that are attending tryouts in other associations besides their home require a Permission to skate form signed for 
each association and level.  It must have all the information at the top filled in, Name, birthdate, Phone number, Home 
association, Association trying out for, ORA number and the age and level.  The Parent / player signature and the 
president’s signature must be complete.  The coach should not accept a release and allow the player on the ice without 
this all complete.  Once offered a spot and accepted the bottom half of the form needs to be completed with all 
signatures and handed into me before a player can step on the ice with the team.  Presidents please ensure you are 
monitoring this and ensuring your players and families know the rules.   
 
 
 
I am pleased to announce Elly Simpson from London will be taking over the Membership services position going forward.  
I will support her in learning the position.  Please use the email on the WR website to ask any questions. 
 
Thanks 
 
Melinda Suchard 
Membership Services 


